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There will be no Young Women’s Bible Study Sunday!  
 
ONLINE DIRECTORY update – Please set up your log in credentials and make changes/additions to 
your family. Please upload a recent picture as well. If you would like a new picture taken, or need 
assistance adding your picture, please contact Jen. You may also send a picture to jen@rvfrc.org to 
be added to your family listing. Once most pictures and updates have been added, there will be paper 
copies available to those without online access. 
 
Vacation Bible School is still in need of several volunteer floaters. Please contact Ashley Vis (470-
4561) or Julie Landegent (470-6317) if you can help out. VBS “STELLAR” will be held Sunday, June 
2 – Wednesday, June 5 at Trinity CRC from 6:15 – 8:30 PM.  
 

NURSING HOME & ASSISTED LIVING RESIDENTS:  Whispering Heights 
Pleasant Acres, Hull  Riverview Ridge   Clara Bannick 
Cornie & Ann Jansen  Judi Dorhout   Adriana Dykstra 
Duane Ver Mulm   Tillie Rook    Faye Gort 
     Lucy Ymker    George Oldenkamp 
Fellowship Village, Inwood       Gerri Reinke 
Jeanette Van Beek        Joyce Van Berkum 
          Viola Van Driel 
          Marilyn Van Holland 
CHURCH SUPPORTED MISSIONARIES: 
Brian and Elizabeth Bruxvoort, 37220 Birchwood Street, Soldotna, Alaska 99669 
Amy and Seung Kim, P.O. Malumghat Hospital, District Cox Bazar 4743, Bangladesh 
Brian and Donna Renes, 238 4th Ave SE, Sioux Center, IA 51250 
Dr. Yohannes Bekele, Ethiopia 
Josh & Alison Perkins, United Arab Emirates  

 

Community Announcements 
 

Looking for a reason to do some fishing on the Missouri River this summer? Here’s your chance! 
Hope Haven invites you to join us for the 26th Annual Fishing Benefit on Friday, June 7 starting at 
7AM at Fort Randall Dam in Pickstown, SD. Registration fee is $60 per angler and children under 16 
are free. The entry fee includes incredible weigh-in prizes for all categories, an entry gift, and a grab 
and go pork loin meal! Register online at hopehaven.org/events or call Brenda at 476-3116. 
 
We’re thrilled to invite you to our 34th Annual Golf Benefit, where swinging your clubs will make a real 
impact. Join us in supporting Hope Haven and making a difference in the lives of those in need on 
Wednesday, June 19 with a shotgun starting at 11AM at the Emerald Hills Golf Course at Arnold’s 
Park. The registration fee of $150 per golfer includes 18 holes of golf with a cart, a grab and go meal, 
great raffle/pin prizes, and an entry gift! Space is limited to 144 golfers – so don’t wait to sign up by 
May 31 to not miss your chance to golf this premier course for a great cause! Register your team 
online at hopehaven.org/events or call Brenda at 476-3116. 

 
Hope Haven’s Rich Harmelink Commemorative Trail Ride: Join us on Saturday, June 29 and 
experience the Newton Hills State Park in Canton, SD with 6 miles of marked horse trails for 
everyone to enjoy the scenic view, from beginners to professionals. Registration begins at 8:30 AM, 
followed by the trail ride at 10AM and lunch at 12:30 PM. If you would like to order a shirt, the cost is 
$10 or 1 free shirt for every $25 donation. Deadline to order is June 13. If camping is something 
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you’re interested in, reach out to Newton Hills to make reservations. To register for this free will 
donation event, email Brenda at bgisolf@hopehaven.org or call her at 476-3116. 
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